
From: Jenn Jackson 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:55 PM 
To: [Plan Commission members]; Ahrens, David 
Cc: Ahrens, David 
Subject: Opposed - Buckingham Lane expansion  
  
 
Dear Members of the Plan Commission, 
 
I’m writing regarding the proposed expansion of Buckingham Lane to Milwaukee Street.   
 
From a traffic and engineering viewpoint I see why this appears desirable. The problem 
is, that this proposal divides a park in half. What? Drivers can find many alternative 
routes in the area, it is irresponsible to carve up a park to accommodate growth.  
 
Green space inside of a neighborhood is an wonderful yet increasingly feature. Parks 
bring communities together. Yes with this plan a park will still be there, but it will be a 
significantly different experience. Imagine kids needing to cross a street in the middle of 
a park.    
 
Please do not move forward with this plan until the Buckingham road expansion is 
removed.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jenn Jackson  
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